New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission

1000 RIOC BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

April 30, 1959

Mr, Walter A. Martin
Sterra Dsl Oro, Inc.
523 Third Street N.V.
Albuguergque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

A fleld inspectton has been performed concerning the re-plugging
of your Wood #1 well in Section 14-29N-11W. The plug appears to
be satisfactory.

We have not received forms C-103 showing the subsequent report of ths
re-plugging operations.

The plugging dond may de relecsed when such forms C-103 have bdeen
approved. Forms C-103 are enclosed for your convenisnce.

Yours very truly

A. R, Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
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gct Otf] Conservation Commission
Santa Fs, New Mexico
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Scerna Del Ona

523 THIRD ST., N.-W.
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

PHONE CHAPEL 7-0291

April 15, 1959

Mr., A.R.Kendrick

Engineer District #3

Oil Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kendrick,

In reference to your letter of March 10, 1959 Wood #1 SEk

SE%k Section 14-29N-11W San Juan County, New Mexico. The

Wood #1 has been replugged by the Graystone Drilling Company
of Dallas, Texas. Mr. Wood, the land owner, I believe has
cleaned up the location.

I would very much appreciate hearing from you regarding these
matters so we can follow through with the release of the
plugging bond.

Mr. Wood called me sometime ago and was very unhappy with
the situation because the riser above the ground was inter-
ferring with his plans for tillipg and planting the field.
Mr., Wood has been very nice through all this and I would
like to accommodate his request if possible.

Yours very truly,
Sterrg Del Oro, Inc.

Walter A. Martin, President
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